
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2020 

 

Dear Parents 
 
In school, we have started a new Virtual Book Club to encourage children, parents and families to engage 
in a range of books whilst having fun.  
 
Every month, I’ll upload a new book for you to watch and listen to. I would also like you to recommend 
new books. We can then add these to our reading trees in school and the book club list. On the website, 
there’ll be a range of book review templates which you can complete. If you prefer you could always 
think of your own way to provide your thoughts on the book. For instance, a drawing, speech bubble or 
comic strip.  
 
Here is the link to our first Virtual Book Club in November: 
https://www.archibaldfirstschool.org.uk/news/virtual-book-club/ 
 
This is our shortlist for December’s book 

• Which do you like?  

• Why?  

• Is there a member of staff you would like to hear reading one of these books?  

• Where could they read book?  
 
We hope you are as excited about our book club as we are!  
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
Mrs Nisbet (Year 3 Teacher) 
 

https://www.archibaldfirstschool.org.uk/news/virtual-book-club/

